
Liberty  Utilities  promoting
solar to customers
Liberty Utilities will host a free solar for homeowners and
small businesses workshop on Dec. 19 in South Lake Tahoe.

Officials will provide information on solar energy as well as
the company’s solar incentive program.

It will be from 6:30-7:30pm in the library on Rufus Allen
Boulevard.

Utility representatives will be available to discuss various
aspects of installing and using solar energy for residential
and small business facilities. Anyone may attend, but only
Liberty Utilities customers are eligible to apply for the
program, which provides cash incentives to offset the cost of
installing  solar  panels.  Schools  within  Liberty’s  service
territory are also eligible.
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